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UPCOMING 

EVENTS  

 
City Council 

Meeting  
Tuesday, July 9th, 

2019 at 6:00 p.m., City 

Hall 

 

 
 

Planning Commis-

sion Meeting  
Tuesday, July 16th, 

2019, at 6:00 p.m., City 

Hall  
 
 
 
 
 

Adair Living History 
TBD, City Hall 

 
 
Inside this Issue: 
• Founder’s Day 

• Yard of the Month  
   Winner 

• Free Lunch Program 

• New Water Billing System 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Adair Village 

Mission Statement 
To build a safe, attractive, vibrant 

environment with a welcoming 

sense of community. 

 

 

 

 

FOUNDER’S DAY 
 

Founder’s Day will be on August 17th, 2019 from 10 AM to 
3 PM.  We are excited to be planning this wonderful  
community event!   We have awesome activities planned,  
including: 

 A free BBQ (from 11 AM—2 PM) 
 Merchants’ booths 
 Educational booths 
 Creature Teachers 
 Face painting 
 A balloon sculptor 
 A bounce house 
 Water games 
 The Sheriff’s Department 
 The Fire Department 

 
If you are interested in becoming a vendor at this event,  
please e-mail Jessica Il. Vendor spaces are free, but we 
would like you to register. 

Jessica.Il@adairvillage.org  

 
YARD OF THE MONTH WINNER 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
     
 
 

Congratulations to Pat Flitcroft, at 8338 Hibiscus Dr.  She received a $20 gift card 
to Sweet Taste Bakery and Coffee House for winning this month’s contest. 
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FREE LUNCH PROGRAM 
 

Join us Monday through Friday from 12:00-12:30, rain or shine, at the Kiddie Park for a free 
hot lunch program sponsored by Corvallis School District.  No lunch will be served on July 4th 
or 5th, but they will resume the following Monday, July 8th.  Follow “Adair Village Youth Pro-
gram” on Facebook or connect through Nextdoor to see when we will have arts and crafts 
and guest events.  The next guest event (July 24th;1:30-2:30) will be held at the Community 
Center and will require permission slips to read to therapy dogs. Please ask Jessica for slips 
at the lunch program. There are only 24 spots available, so it will be first come, first served.
        

 

NEW WATER BILLING SYSTEM 
 

City of Adair water customers will be noticing a new utility bill in the mail in the com-
ing months.  We are transitioning to Caselle software which includes the following  
features: 
 

• System Integration—Electronic Meter Readings will interface directly with 
the software, improving efficiency and accuracy. 

 

• A Worry-Free Automatic Payment Option—Customers will be able to set 
this up on their own to make their monthly payments a breeze! 

 
Please note that the new system will have firm payment due dates with no excep-
tions, as you would expect from any Utility Billing System.  Late fees will be generat-
ed by the system automatically. 
 


